






 

Good News   

from  Stanley Hupfeld Academy @  Western Village 

  
 In one year, SHA has progressed from a C- (71) to a “B” (83) on the State Department of Education’s 

Annual Report Card!   These gains can be attributed to the hard work of our students and staff.  We 

continue to monitor our data and fine tune our instruction to meet the academic, physical and social 

needs of all students.   

 The INTEGRIS Employee You & I campaign donations will provide math and science lab equipment 

for a new “Maker Space” to explore STEM hands-on learning projects. In addition, their funds help 

stock our uniform and coat closet.   Thank you INTEGRIS Health! 

 Heritage Hall  connected with fourth grade students by providing a field day with many activities 

including: fishing, track and field events, and a free-throw contest.   Students were treated to lunch and 

received medals, new tennis shoes and t-shirts.  Thank you Heritage Hall for hosting this great event!  In 

addition, 24 Heritage Hall students spent the morning assisting teachers and students in the classrooms at 

SHA and helping with the Farm to You exhibit.   

 Through the generous funding from the Oklahoma Arts Council, our fifth grade students are receiving 

ballroom dance lessons from Life Change Ballroom Dance during the first semester.   They will share 

their etiquette skills and dance moves at a Fall Ball that will be held on November 10
th

.   

  SHA has been named a P21 Exemplar School with the Partnership for 21
st
 Century Learning.  The 

first in the state of Oklahoma to achieve this standard.  To find out more check out: 

http://www.p21.org/our-work/p21-framework 

 Our STUCO is changing the face of OKC!  Our Student Council, under the leadership of Fifth Grade 

Teacher, Angie Ritter, presented 5 Buddy Benches to area OKC schools. The mission is for inclusion 

and acceptance to happen on all Oklahoma playgrounds.   Check out the story from News 9: 

http://m.news9.com/story.aspx?story=33305492&catId=112032 

 SHA received the “Let’s Move Active Schools” National Award for 2016-2017 which recognizes 

schools that go above and beyond to keep students healthy and active! 

 Schools for Healthy Lifestyles has gifted us with a new Action Based Learning Lab!  Please feel free to 

come and visit us, to see it in action! 

 Oklahoma A+ Schools trained our new teachers in implementing the eight essential elements into their 

classroom instruction.  

 The Cleats 4Kids Organization donated 60 new pairs of tennis shoes to students in need. 

 Clubs and “Eagle Extra Tutoring” SHA’s after school programs are highly successful, with 125 

students attending clubs on Monday and 60 students attending tutoring.   

 INTEGRIS Health’s Positive Directions Mentoring Program has matched over 200 students with a 

caring mentor.  Mentors are still needed.   Help us spread the word and recruit a mentor today! 

 Crossings Community Church conducted the annual work day during Fall Break.  They planted new 

fruit trees, cleaned up the garden area and installed new tetherball poles.  Thank you Crossings Church, 

helpers from the INTEGRIS I-Crew and Cub Scout Troop 349 from Edmond. 
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